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Incident at Buchanan complex 

Coronado Global Resources Inc. (ASX: CRN) (“Coronado” or the “Company”) advises that a fatality, 
involving one of its employees, occurred at its Buchanan underground mining complex in Virginia, United 
States, at the commencement of the evening shift on Friday 31 May 2024 (US Eastern time).   

Coronado is deeply saddened by this tragic event and has been working with the appropriate United 
States federal and state agencies who have been on site, with the Company fully cooperating with the 
authorities investigating the incident. The Company has temporarily ceased operations at Buchanan 
immediately following the incident to assist in the investigation; it is expected that the complex will re-
open Monday 3 June 2024 (US Eastern time). 

  
Coronado extends its deepest sympathies and sincere condolences to the family, friends and colleagues 
of the individual. 

The Company is focused on supporting the family of the employee. Counselling services are also being 
made available to all Coronado employees.  

Coronado does not expect the cessation of mining activities to materially impact its’ operations as a 
whole. 

 

This announcement was authorised for release in accordance with the Disclosure Policy of 
Coronado Global Resources Inc. 
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